ELNA Minutes – June 05, 2017

Present: Mike Anderson, Pam Blackburn, Phil Collison, Josh Davis, KH, Eric Jay, Johni Lacore, Chris Lempa, Dave Loewenstein, Aaron Paden, Catherine Reed, Cindy Suenram, KT Walsh

Joe Bickford, Katy Clagett, Ken Easthouse, Frank Janzen, Meredith Johnson, Judy Romero,

Meeting called to order by Phil Collison. Minutes were not available.

Reminder that the treasurer election will be at the July meeting. Person elected will begin August 1.

Discussion about the Home Tour. Some felt that 4 houses over 2 days would be preferable. Others felt having all houses available would be better. Consensus was one 1 day. Tickets will be sold at the block party.

Murphy Brommelsick House will be open for June Final Friday. In May, over 50 people came thru. Volunteers for June are desired.

Rezoning north of 9th will be considered at the city commission meeting on 6/6. Aaron moved, Pam seconded for ELNA to submit a letter of support.

Downtown grocery store: Only plans available are very preliminary. Neighbors are still concerned.

Intersection Repair event had over 200 people stopping by. Barker neighborhood would like to have one too.

KVKL concession dates: 6/11, 7/9, 7/30

VP: There will be summer nutrition Breakfast & Lunch at NY school. Dinner is available at the housing authority. LFK Lunch Santas (Facebook) are waiting on final numbers from the district. Boys & Girls Club Summer Sites do not all have lunch programs. Some students who qualify for lunch during the school year are not at schools offering the program.

Treasurer: \$2360.

Coordinator: for the combined garage sale, Brook Creek paid for the newspaper notification; ELNA paid for facebook boost. Lane is working on the newsletter. Deadline is 6/15.

Block party will be 9/30.

Cindy moved to adjourn the meeting. KT seconded. Meeting was adjourned.